Garforth Neighbourhood Planning Forum
Minutes of the Steering Group Meeting Wednesday 15th September 2021
Present:  C. Coyle, L. Crosland, C. Exley, B. Flynn, C. Lomas, W. Treloar, S. Williams, R. Utley
Apologies:  J. Andrews, S. McQuire, M. Norman, M. Tonks
Declaration of Interest:  No new.
Minutes of the last meeting:  Accepted.
Matters Arising (Items not on the Agenda):  None
Regulation 14 Update:  The Writing Group have met twice since the last SG meeting.  B. Flynn reported that they had scrutinised the comments on pages 53-82 inclusive and made any changes thought necessary.  No one present disagreed with the changes.
The Writing Group is to meet again next week.
BF to highlight start point for reviewed comments to help identify latest reviews
Decisions and Actions on above Agenda Item:  .  It was agreed that at the end of the process SG members would be formally asked to approve all changes.  
Treasurer’s Update:  No change.
Membership Update:  No change
Facebook Update:  No news.
Development Plans Panel:  Workshop Notes and Additional Local Green Spaces information attached.
North and East Plans Panel:  Next meeting to be held on the 14th October 2021.  The application to build 129 houses at Collingham (based on outline planning permission given in 2016) and how it reflects their Neighbourhood Plan will be discussed.
Outer East Community Committee:  Next meeting 7th December 2021.  No agenda as yet.
Leeds 2023:  Funding of £30,000,000 available.  Twelve key events to be held presumably in the City centre and hopefully other events in all 33 Leeds wards covering sports, crafts, music, the arts etc
Action:  .  R. Clarkson to liaise with Taneesha of LCC and S. McQuire to arrange for a Presentation on the SG Meeting agenda.
AOB:  Holding Statement:  Revised during meeting, to be circulated again for final comments then S. Williams is to forward final version to C. Coyle and W. Treloar for placing on the GNPF website and FB page.
J. Houle has resigned from the SG but will remain a member of the Forum.  Congratulations on your magnificent A Level results and gaining a place at Warwick University.
Date of Next Meeting:  Wednesday 20th October 2021.




